M70 - Ruth & Terry Otter

From: I
Sent: 21 September 2017 22:36
To: LocalPlan

Dear T&W Council Members,

We would like to express our delight at reading Mr Hetherington's comments on the T&W Local Plan. We
believe that it is imperative that the routes of the old canal network should be preserved and any
development near them should be sympathetic to future restoration, as he argues.

As S&N trust members we spend a lot of our free time happily taking part in work parties along the canal at
Newport and at Wappenshall. Many members of the public express to us as they walk by, how they hope the
canal can be reopened one day and how much they would welcome a long distance path along the route
from Norbury to Shrewsbury.

With best wishes,

Ruth and Terry Otter





